
Parents and Families of Larchmont School,  

Thank you for another great week of teaching and learning here at Larchmont. The boys and girls have 

done a great job adapting to virtual learning this year. I am so proud of each and every one of them. A 

special thank you to our parents for your continued support, patience, and grace. To our amazing 

teachers, thank you for providing our students with a great learning experience these first two months. 

Here are a few updates:  

As many of you are aware the School Board met Wednesday, October 21st and have adopted a metric to 

determine when we will return to a face to face model of teaching. Here is the link for the official press 

release from Norfolk Public Schools with more information.   

https://www.npsk12.com/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=62&ViewID=

6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=18577&PageID=1  

 

 

 

  2020 Virtual Rat Race is On! 
  

The 39th annual Virtual R.A.T. Race registration is open through 
October 30th. The R.A.T. Race Spirit Week will be November 9-

14th. Run your own race and share your school spirit with a 
brand new R.A.T. Race t-shirt. 

Register today! 

#leopardssticktogether #LarchmontRAT 
 

 

Virtual Author Visit 

With Ginjer L. Clarke 

On October 29, 2020, Larchmont will be welcoming nonfiction children’s author Ginjer L. Clarke from 

Richmond, Virginia, to talk about being an author, how a book gets made, writing tips, and exercises, 

and fascinating facts about some unusual creatures.  Visit her website at: www.GinjerClarkeBooks.com 

to see all the fact-filled nonfiction science books about wild, wonderful animals and places that she has 

written.   

We are all looking forward to our Virtual Author visit on Friday. Thank you to our wonderful PTA for 

supporting us in making this event happen for our students.  

Have a great weekend and remember #leopardssticktogether,   

Dr. Peterson  

https://www.npsk12.com/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=62&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=18577&PageID=1
https://www.npsk12.com/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=62&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=18577&PageID=1
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Femail.membershiptoolkit.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DxN7-2Fbu2-2FLxUdHIls5PwiKvcaDUhiWu6oLpcs1NBn3HD-2Bv0FW0dX-2Bnb7hgljGjUxssYglrDmy6mNeXus7Kl3Cj8NE3kWDGPqBvt3E-2Ba2mcV2KGFTzsJw-2B-2FrfU5uFc70MEa8tL_eszzgr2eYZbZS6HwyLc51hZA3er5P92HiQPQbGLUMc7wy5vZeyj1d-2B-2Fu7G6u7I9Os4-2FVJLY7HinVl-2FMTEMxl0IUjm1l2OqXeNcE3o1YewQwHM0Ceudim3cOcSM3dmsgO01nxn0tkb2nJrPWhVpcbeUeZkhkCSuicoAhEYJXJMgHZWJtGWz61ZbgGdsiwmQhPEJQ-2FWJP7F3XbA6wH-2B6HCMBntITIsHunAwK-2B3JfehwBxxf7HzXmae0WYB6JzPVFaVU-2Fy4TCBWbSEB6xZk2XYoxi8LRvEjYrhamPKN5e-2ByBTcUyqcD97CIMnyzQ0GXC-2Fos64ZDnW4A7Pga5nvYPkxdiX-2F-2FI-2BaJXhNWMpQE2ZwMzcOV8vVmz-2Bq-2FZMuGUh4nwYhO&data=04%7C01%7Cjspeters%40nps.k12.va.us%7C095782d320cf41521fd908d8775a7ca4%7C0c3b3cb60d6a4d31b043f61fb69363d3%7C0%7C0%7C637390577822638421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=IgnyS3WFh0uVTExbONc1z6Cf4wXeSVIPL0b23FJpHSA%3D&reserved=0
http://www.ginjerclarkebooks.com/


 


